Just sending in my wife and myself opinion that the noise curfew needs to be amended for large events. The small group shouldn't represent the majority.

Not sure if this is a done deal or not yet but wanted to get my thoughts in.

A well put blog says it well.

http://canadianirishscott.wordpress.com/2012/06/22/it-might-get-loud/

Thanks!

Jason Recker R.G.D. Creative Director



Carve | design + communications
195 Cromwell St., London ON N6A 1Z4
t. 519.663.5996 c. 519.777.7196
jason@carvedesign.ca
www.carvedesign.ca
twitter.com/CarveDesign